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Holiday Message from Dean Gropper

Greetings! As 2021 comes to a close, I'd like to stop and recognize the outstanding
work of our staff and faculty during the past year. It's not been easy, but you've done
a tremendous job taking care of our students, balancing research, teaching classes,

and participating in additional activities to support our programs. Thank you!


On behalf of everyone at the FAU College of Business, we wish you and your loved
ones the very best this holiday season.


~ Daniel Gropper | Dean, FAU College of Business

Newsroom

Press Releases | Bulletins

Study Reveals Gaps in Florida’s Covid-19 Vaccine Rollout
Emeritus Professor of Marketing Donates $2 Million to University
Housing Index Shows Renting Beats Buying in Eight Major U.S. Markets
Home Prices Reaching ‘Inflection Point’ in Overvalued Markets

Finance Ph.D. Candidates Present Research to University Students in Moscow
Researchers Gather for Second Corporate Finance and Governance Conference at
FAU

In the Media

Highlighting recent faculty "In the Media" - locally / nationally / internationally, via TV, radio,
and the web.

December Contributors:

Jennifer Attonito

Monica Escaleras


Dan Gropper

Ken Johnson

William Luther

Jeff Miller


Peter Ricci

Jim Riordan

Emeritus Professor Eric Shaw

FAU Business Brochure | Department "One Pagers"

Thank you, department chairs, for contributing to this project!

The current, digital document is viewable from the Our College page of our website.


In 2022, the brochure will be updated with content from the next annual report.

Announcements

Sharing on behalf of Don DeAquino...


Dear Colleagues,


As you may already know, Peter Goumas retired on November 30, 2021, and we are in
the process of evaluating various options to best meet the needs of the college. To
expedite service delivery related to IT issues, we have opted to utilize the OIT ticketing
system. To report an issue or submit a service request, please visit: helpdesk.fau.edu or
call 561-297-3999 or 7-3999 (on-campus) for assistance. Tickets will be routed to the
appropriate individuals to handle. In case of emergency, contact Suleyman Turgut
at sturgut@fau.edu. Over the next several months, the College will be soliciting input to
improve IT service delivery and to build a vision to take the College to the next level.


Thank you!

Donald C. DeAquino, M.B.A., CPA, CGMA 

 

Reminder: 

Presidential Awards for Outstanding Faculty-Led Community Engagement

Applications are now open in the areas of Teaching, Research/Scholarship, and Service.
More information can be found here, and the application deadline is Jan. 14, 2022.

Kudos & Recognitions

Highlighting faculty research, recognitions, promotions, and more.

Congrats, everyone!

Newsletter Contributors

Don't see your announcements or department events and accolades mentioned in this
newsletter? Make sure to submit your content to Ginger Hale (vhale4@fau.edu) and the
Comms Team (cobcommunications@fau.edu) each month.
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